

Statement

In Memoriam Giuseppe Zadra



The European Banking Federation, its members and staff are saddened to have learnt of the passing away of Giuseppe Zadra on Saturday 27 September.

Colleagues fondly remember Giuseppe as Director General of the Italian Banking Association (ABI) for 17 years until 2009 during which time he presided over the EBF Executive Committee on two separate occasions, from 1994 and 1996 and again from 2006 to 2008. As chairman of the Executive Committee of the EBF, he concurrently also presided over Euribor-EBF in the same periods.

Giuseppe showed himself a convinced and tireless promoter of the Single Market and financial integration in Europe.

Our thoughts are with his wife and family.